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Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to lodge my objection to the proposed operation of night flights between the hours
of 11pm and 7am at Dublin Airport.

I am living in Kinsealy Woods and I already find it difficult to get my daughter down to
sleep with noisy large aircraft during the day and night. There are already too many aircraft
in the night sky. Even with the windows closed you can hear planes in the middle of the
night. In summer I won't be able to leave windows open if there are more planes flying
overhead. For noise and air pollution reasons the new runway should keep the original
terms of the planning permission.

No night flights between 11pm and 7pm.

Kind regards
Marie Shortall





